

Autumn Wright Director of Student Services

Cindy Peaden Coordinator of Mental Health

6032 Highway 90 Milton, Florida 32570

Phone: (850) 983-5151

Facsimile: (850) 665-0849

E-mail: WrightA@santarosa.k12.fl.us

August 8, 2022

MEMO:

TO: School Board Members

Superintendent Dr. Karen Barber

RE: Updated Suicide Prevention Protocol for the 2022-23 School Year

Please find the attached Suicide Prevention Protocol with minimal changes (highlighted in yellow and logo change). This protocol includes the state recommended suicide risk assessment and is used by school-based threat assessment teams to assess and respond effectively to threats of harm to self by students.

Thank you in advance for your attention and consideration in approving this updated protocol.

Sincerely,

Autumn Wright

Director of Student Services